
RETIREMENT BOARD 

June 17, 2021 

(Live streamed) 

The Greene County Salary Board meeting was brought to order a little 
after 10:00 am by Chairman Mike Belding in the first-floor meeting room 
of the County Office Building. Others in attendance were: Commissioner 
Betsy McClure, Commissioner Blair Zimmerman, Chief Clerk Jeff 
Marshall, Ami Cree, Sarah Penich, Cara Cox, Lou Lewis, Gene Grimm and 
Cory Grandel via phone. 
 

MINUTES – Commissioner Betsy McClure made the motion and 

Commissioner Blair Zimmerman the second to approve the minutes 

from the May 27, 2021 meeting. Vote unanimous. 

ADMINISTRATION 

The County received the preliminary Financial Accounting Report on 

Governmental Accounting Standards Board (GASB) No. 67 and No. 68 

for the 2020 Measurement Period from Korn Ferry. 

OLD BUSINESS  

NEW BUSINESS  

Commissioner Betsy McClure made the motion and Commissioner Blair 

Zimmerman the second to accept the County’s received updated 

Investment Policy from Bishop Wealth Management Group. A change 

was made in Section II to limit this policy to the portfolio. Vote 

unanimous. 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

ADJOURNMENT 

Commissioner Betsy McClure made the motion and Commissioner Blair 

Zimmerman the second to adjourn. Vote unanimous. 


